Dated: 31* March, 2017

Navneet Kumar Sureka

8, Bougan Villa Avenue,
Westend Green Farm,
Rajokri,

New Delhi-110038

To

BSE Limited

P J Towers, Dalal Street
Mumbai — 400001.

Sub: Intimation regarding withdrawal of proposed acquisition under Regulation 10(1) (a) (ii) of SEBI
(Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011

Dear Sir,

This is in reference to the above captioned subject and our letter dated March 23, 2017 in respect of
proposed acquisition of shares of the Company, “M/s. Mauria Udyog Limited”, in terms of Regulation
10(1) (a) (ii) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011, in this regard

we would like to apprise you that the aforesaid proposed acquisition has been withdrawn.

You are requested to kindly take the same on your records.

Thanking you,

Yours falthfully,

Navneet Kumar Sureka-(HUF)
Acquirer

CC: Mauria Udyog Ltd.

Address:Room No-107, 1* Floor, Anand Jyoti Building,
41, Netaji Subhas Road, Kolkat-700 001
Email: mauria@mauria.com



